
 
 
 

 

 Please remember to view the school calendar/website for further information 

 
Our Catholic Mission  
The parish newsletter and website 
www.romancatholiclichfield.co.uk contains 
information about masses and other church notices. 
 
Miss Briers would like to pass on her thanks for all 
your kind messages and to those who donated 
towards the two fundraising charities- the cardiac risk 
in the young and the cardiology department at 
Aintree Hospital in Liverpool.  
 
Holy Communion & Confirmation 
Fr Anthony is currently on compassionate leave to 
care for his mother whilst she recuperates but once 
he returns we will be looking into organising a plan.  
 
Attendance 
Congratulations to Reception and Year 6 the classes 
with the highest attendance this week of 100%. 
 
Star Workers 
Congratulations to our Star Workers this week! 
Unfortunately, we cannot invite parents into school 
to celebrate with us at this time, however the 
children will be bringing their certificates home to 
share with you.  
Reception: Michelle & Lachlan 
Y1:  Anna & Martha 
Y2:  Josh & Sienna 
Y3:  Nikodem & Rory 
Y4:  Max C & Gabriela 
Y5:  Connie & Louis 
Y6:  Alyssa & James 
Headteacher’s Award: Elsie Y3 and Olivia T Y6 
 
Wednesday 14th October 
Please be aware that the school office will be closed 
from 4 pm on Wednesday, 14th October due to 
governor meetings. 
  
Parents Evenings – 19th & 20th October 
Class teachers will be sending your Google Meet 
invite next week in preparation for your booked 
parents evening appointment. 
 
 

 
Google Classroom 
Please speak to your class teacher if you are 
experiencing any difficulties with using this learning 
platform to complete homework tasks.  
 
Emergency Family Hub Grant 
If you know of any family who would benefit from 
some financial support in this difficult time please see 
the information sent via the news flash this week. 
 
Flu Vaccination – Thursday 5th November 
The School Age Immunisation Team will be visiting 
school on 5th November to administer the flu vaccine.  
Consent forms will be sent out electronically in due 
course.  Please note this will be the only opportunity 
for your child to receive the vaccine at school. 
 
World Mental Health Day 
Class teachers have spoken to children this week 
about the importance of looking after our own and 
other people’s wellbeing. The following website 
offers some useful advice on supporting your child 
through the coronavirus pandemic. 
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/for-parents/ 
 
Vacancies 
We have a vacancy for a Classroom Assistant and a  
Lunchtime Supervisor, if you or anyone you know 
would be interested in applying for either of these 
positions please see here for more information. 
 
Class Pupil Numbers 
If you know anyone who is looking for a school place 
for their child/ren we have a limited number of 
spaces throughout school.  
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Please note, the car park is for authorised staff only. 
PLEASE DO NOT RISK USING AS A THROUGHFARE AT ANY TIME 

Pre School 
It is Autumn Planet Protector Day on Monday 12th 
October – the children are welcome to come dressed 
in an Autumn colour item of clothing! 
 
If you are having an autumn clear out, we would be 
most appreciative of donations of: 
● Boys/girls pants and clothes 
● Plastic/Wooden Tea Set 
● Decorating paint brushes 
● Plastic Buckets 

 

PTFA News 
If you would like to know more about the PTFA and 
being a part of the committee, please don't hesitate 
to give me a call (Chair - Mary 07932 654723) or 
speak to your class rep (names are on the school 
website). 
 
And Finally 
Thank you to Year 4 led who led our Harvest Service 
at school this week. Class teachers have spoken to 
the children about donating food parcels to those 
less fortunate. Please continue to support us with 
this. Thank you.  
 

 
 
May God be with you 

Mrs Thomas 
Acting Deputy Head 
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